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Addendum No. 1 
 

GCA-PR-24-478 - Request for Proposals for Website Development 
and Maintenance Services 
 
 
 
This addendum addresses and/or clarifies the following: 
 
Questions & Answers: 
 
Question 1:  Is it necessary for the new platform to be developed in WordPress?  
Response 1:  The GCA.org website was developed using WordPress and staff have been trained to 
update the website on this content management system. In the interest of integrating new platforms 
seamlessly with existing ones, we request that all bidders work with and have expertise in utilizing 
WordPress.  

  
Question 2:  Is there a preference for a local vendor? 
Response 2:  No, the work shall be carried out by the contractor in their own offices. Therefore, 
contractors do not have to be located in/close to a specific location.  

  
Question 3:  Are there any obstacles to pursuing offshore development? 
Response 3:  Developers must be able to attend meetings with GCA and respond to requests during 
Central Europe working hours.  

  
Question 4: Do you anticipate the need for any in-person support, visits, or meetings during the 
development/support phases? 
Response 4:  The GCA does not anticipate any required in-person activities or meetings to be 
conducted. All work/meetings may be done remotely.  

  
 
 

All other requirements regarding the Request for Proposals remain the same. 


